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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 5:53 PMTo: calvinburton1590@hotmail.comCc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearingsSubject: 708 Western, RLH TA 17-393

You probably already received an invoice regarding your assessment.  The resolution which triggered the invoice going to you was adopted two weeks early due to a staff error.   The Legislative Hearing Officer still recommends that your assessment be reduced from $2,284 to $1,142 if the owner receives the code compliance inspection certificate by October 18.    Thank you and sorry for the confusion.  Racquel Naylor City Council Offices Suite 310 City Hall/Courthouse 15 Kellogg Boulevard West Saint Paul, MN  55102 Phone:  651-266-8585 Fax:  651-266-8574 


